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HOT BIRDS

Greg Hirth and Ryan Merrill spotted a
Magnificent Frigatebird on South Beach
in Chatham on July 22, 2005. Ryan took
this photograph (left) of the wayward
bird.

On July 23, 2005, Jeremiah Trimble found
an adult Little Stint on South Beach. Blair
Nikula took this portrait (right) the next
day.

Once again on South Beach, Vern Laux
and Peter Trimble spotted a Franklin’s
Gull on August 6, 2005. Peter grabbed
this quick shot (left).

Also on August 6, David Scott found a
Cackling Goose at the Great Meadows
NWR in Concord. Phil Brown took this
great comparison shot (right) on the 14th.

Just when you thought we were done
with South Beach, Ryan Maclean found a
Curlew Sandpiper there on August 17,
and Ryan Merrill took this photo (left) on
the same day.




